
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 8, 2017 11:38:21 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 7, 2017 10:18 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Tracy Wark

-- Company --

-- Comments --
I would like to express my concern about the increase that Hydo One's current application for
distribution increases.  The first thing that comes to mind is this is another attack on the rural residence
and businesses in Ontario.
Then their is the fact that the increase would really affect the seniors with a fixed income and what is it
going to do to the small businesses they are getting hit with a 32% increase to wages and our hydro
rates have doubled it is putting many of small businesses out of business, it is also driving our
larger businesses out of the country.   Ontario hydro is the most expensive
hydro in Canada and we received a promise from our government that their would be a rate cut this
summer but instead they are up to their old tricks and trying to get more money from this application. 
Very discouraged Ontario rate payer.

-- Attachment --
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